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Ritedose – Recall of cromolyn oral solution 

• On July 31, 2023, the FDA announced a consumer level recall of one lot of Ritedose’s cromolyn 
oral solution because of manufacturing issues related to an alternative source of drug. Product 
was manufactured and released for dispensing prior to final FDA approval.  

 

Product Description NDC Number  
(Package Size) 

Lot Number  
(Exp Date) 

Cromolyn oral solution 100 mg/5 
mL; 96 plastic ampules per carton 76204-025-96 23CE2 (3/31/2026) 

 
• Cromolyn oral solution is indicated in the management of patients with mastocytosis.  

 
• Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have experienced any 

problems that may be related to taking or using the recalled cromolyn. 
 

• Anyone with the affected lot on hand should stop use and distribution and return to place of 
purchase.  

 
• Contact Ritedose at 1-803-806-3300 for questions regarding this recall. 

https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/ires/index.cfm?Product=202442
https://uhgazure.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/CST/CNS/Clinical%20News%20Summary%20Archive/2023%20Clinical%20News%20Summaries/Q3/2023.07.31%20-%20RITEDOSE%20PHARMACEUTICAL%20CROMOLYN%20SODIUM%20100MG%20AMP.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=YKdFye
https://dailymed.nlm.nih.gov/dailymed/drugInfo.cfm?setid=d208df15-c823-6e0d-e053-2a95a90ad1be

